January 16, 2023 Regular Council Meeting
Handout 3 - Agenda Item D.10

From: cityclerk
Subject: Zoning Bylaw No 7850, Amendment No 9354, 2022

From: Deana Bilinski

Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2023 2:08 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Zoning Bylaw No 7850, Amendment No 9354, 2022

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear City Council,
I am writing to you regarding the changing of Zoning Bylaws pertaining to Subject Property 1710 6Ave.
I live across across from said property and do not want an apartment building built.

For starters, I work nights and therefore sleep during the day, the last thing I need is months of
loud construction noises.

I also have a lovely view of the cutbacks and would hate for that to be destroyed by a huge building.
There is enough apartment/condos on this block and do not need another.

Thank you for your time and consideration of my concerns.

Deana Bilinski

1693 6th Ave



